
 

 

 

  

   BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER T4-5 21-22  

Be kind, be honest and have courage to live 'life in all its fullness' (John 10:10) 
 

 

For up-to-date advice on Coronavirus, please visit: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  
All children must attend school unless they test positive on a Lateral Flow or if they have any symptoms, 

even if they have been in close contact with a positive case. 
 

 

Friday 1st April 2022  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

What a penultimate week of term!  The children have worked incredibly hard and 

have enjoyed a variety of activities this week.   

It has been lovely to see a group of Year 5’s and 6’s using their enterprise skills to 

raise money for the crisis that is happening in Ukraine.  They have already raised an 

incredible amount of money and continued to raise more by holding a bake sale after 

school today.  We will announce the total amount in next week’s Newsletter.  Thank 

you for all your donations and thank you to the Year 5’s and 6’s for all your hard 

work. 

Today we interviewed for a new teacher and we will let you know who we have 

successfully appointed as soon as possible.  The standard was so high and we are 

excited about the opportunity that this brings to Bishop Loveday School. 

Please don’t forget we have our Easter Services next week to end the term.  Please see important dates below. 

Have a great weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Dee Loader 

Head of School 

Bishop-Loveday CE Primary School 

 

Important Dates: 

APRIL 2022  

Friday 1st April (Year 3) Chedworth Trip FULL payment due 

Friday 1st April (Year 4) Hill End DEPOSIT due 

Friday 1st April (Choir)  Young Voices Coach payment due 

Monday 4th April (Year 4) Hill End Parents Meeting @ 3.30pm 

Wednesday 6th April (Early Years)  Easter Service in the School Hall @ 2pm 

THIS WEEK…  
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Thursday 7th April (Year 6) Simonsbath Parents Information Meeting @ 3.30pm 

Friday 8th April  (Years 1-6)  Easter Services @ Bodicote Church - parents 
welcome: 
Year 3/4   Friday 8th April  9:30-10:00am 

Year 1/2  Friday 8th April  10:15-10:45am 

Year 5/6  Friday 8th April  11:00-11:30am 

Friday 8th April  END OF TERM - 3.15pm  
(Homework Club and WAC will continue as normal) 

 
Monday 11th April –  
Friday 22nd April  
 

 
EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 25th April  TERM 5 BEGINS - 8.55AM  
 

Monday 25th April (Year 3) Chedworth Trip – leaving at 8.45am/returning at 
3.15pm 

Thursday 28th April (Year 5) Warriner School Open Evening 5pm-7pm – please see 
attached poster 

Friday 29th April  (Choir) Young Voices Concert *NEW DATE* 

  

MAY 2022  

  

Friday 6th May (Early Years) Cotswold Wildlife Park payment due 

Monday 9th May (Year 6) SATs Week 

Tuesday 10th May (Early Years) Cotswold Trip – leaving at 9.00am/returning at 
3.00pm 

Monday 16th May (Year 6) Simonsbath FULL payment due 

Friday 20th May (Year 4) Hill End FULL payment due 

Monday 23rd – Tuesday 24th 
May 

(Year 4) Hill End Residential – leaving at 9.30am / returning at 
4.00pm 

 

 Our exciting week of learning: 

Early Years we have been learning about the Easter Story and we talked about why we celebrate Easter and how it 
links to chocolate and new life. We have also been practising our songs for the Easter Assembly on Wednesday 6th 

April in the School Hall @ 2pm.    
In PE we have been doing activities to help us ride a bike.  
 

Year 1 have been looking at how to write instructions, linking their writing to their Science and planting a seed. 
Some of the children also went to the Warriner Farm for their lambing afternoon and were lucky enough to see a 
lamb being born.  
 

Year 2 have been examining the artwork of Raku Inoue this term. We have explored the outdoor area to find 
natural materials that could be used to create images of insects. We learned what the parts of an insect's body are 
called and then found natural objects that were a similar shape or pattern. We also learned how to use sketching 
pencils to sketch varieties of minibeasts. 



  
 

 

 
 

Year 3 have been reflecting on their big question in RE - Does Easter make sense without Passover?  
 

Year 4 have enjoyed a variety of activities this week. Some of the children visited BGN and took part in different 
cricket skills which focussed on batting, fielding, and bowling. The other half of the cohort enjoyed learning a South 
African gum boot dance, with Mrs Harris the drumming teacher. All of the children have been learning how to tie 
an Alpine Butterfly knot in DT, in preparation for making their shaduf in the final week of term. 
 

Year 5 have been learning how to look after and play the scales on Handbells and also getting ready to write their 
own monologue based on the book The Boy at the Back of the Class. 
 

Year 6 have had a visit from Edd Frost to talk about the role of a funeral director as part of our resurrection topic 
and also planning to write a speech to the nation. 
 

 

READATHON TOTAL: 

Together we have raised a 

whopping 

     £2,397.40!! 

WE ARE TRULY AMAZED BY YOUR GENEROSITY 

AND CANNOT THANK YOU ENOUGH FOR ALL YOUR 

DONATIONS!! 

 

This week’s BLS Bronze Awards go to… 

 



  
 

 

School Lunch Company *NEW MENU*: 

After the Easter break, the school hot dinner’s menu will change in Parent Pay – please see below for info. 

Please make sure you go through the menu with your child to make sure they like what you order. 

 

  



  
 

 

Sports: 

Year 4 Cricket in the snow - what fun!!  

Well after all the beautiful weather last week, cricket seemed such a good idea. What a difference at BGN yesterday - 

we were taking part in cricket activities in the snow. 

24 year 4 pupils were joined by children from Hardwick, Orchard Fields and St John's schools at the new Dynamos 

cricket festival. 

Activities focussed on the skills required in a game of cricket and were led by coaches from Chance To Shine 

programme and year 8 pupils from BGN. 

All children had a lovely morning, despite the weather. We practised bowling, batting and throwing & catching skills, 

and rounded off the morning with games of Quick Fire Cricket. The Schools Games value was determination - there 

was certainly plenty of that on show - congratulations to Sonny C & Zarah W who received certificates for 

demonstrating exceptional determination. 

The event has prepared us for more cricket in the summer term - can't wait for the warmer weather! 

 

Please follow the link to show community clubs offering All Stars cricket for 5-8 year olds and Dynamos Cricket for 8-
11 year olds. 
https://ecb.clubspark.uk/dynamos/SearchResults?Location=ox16+9DG&Distance=10&DayOfWeek=&Gender=All&Cat
egories=&OrderByDate=False 

 Middleton Cheney 
 Horley 
 Deddington 
 Cropredy 

 

Sports Clubs:  Next week will be the last session for Hockey and Table Tennis clubs. These are both winter sports and 

so they will not run in terms 5 & 6. We would like to thank Nigel and Dave for sharing their knowledge and coaching at 

our Table Tennis club and Joyce for coaching at our hockey club. We look forward to starting these popular clubs 

again in September. 

We are looking to starting new after school clubs after Easter. Please watch this space for more details. 

 

Swimming Lessons Congratulations to the following for achieving your School Swimming Distance Awards 

this week…   

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/dynamos/SearchResults?Location=ox16+9DG&Distance=10&DayOfWeek=&Gender=All&Categories=&OrderByDate=False
https://ecb.clubspark.uk/dynamos/SearchResults?Location=ox16+9DG&Distance=10&DayOfWeek=&Gender=All&Categories=&OrderByDate=False


  
 

 

 
 

Beginners Stage:  

Siena S, Matilda V, I Hogan 

25 Metres:  

Matilda V, Isla H 

YOU HAVE WORKED SO HARD YOU ARE AMAZING!  

 
Awards:  

I am delighted and proud to announce …  

Lucia F (1KB) has received a certificate and medal for demonstrating proficiency in Street Dance Team 

OneDance-Green “Commended”. 

Aurora D (1KB) has received a certificate and medal for demonstrating proficiency in Street Dance Team 

OneDance-Green “Commended”. 

HUGE CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL, YOU ARE AMAZING!!   

 

House Points: 

This week’s winners, by 1 house point are….  FIRE 

 

  

  



  
 

 

 This week’s Brilliant Learning Stars go to… 

 

FoBLS News: 

EASTER EGG RAFFLE 
 

Tickets on Parent Pay / Eggs to the Office 
~ THANK YOU VERY MUCH ~ 

 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM 
 

SALE ON:  Wednesday 6th April  
(Weather Permitting) 

 
 

 

 



  
 

 

Please continue to help and support FOBLS via 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
 

www.cherwelllottery.co.uk 
 

Other News:    

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbishoplovedayschool/%20%3Chttps:/nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.easyfundraising.org.uk%2Fcauses%2Ffriendsofbishoplovedayschool%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C05d816694e7a477f259508d88a714f79%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637411566757105217%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=McLsphYd3Dtnr5dynqQKWHBs02o%2BGN%2B2P4szKMj7k3w%3D&reserved=0
https://www.cherwelllottery.co.uk/support/friends-of-bishop-loveday-school


  
 

 

 


